
 

 

 
 
From the Mayor’s Office  
 
NO NEW CASES OF COVID-19 
 
June 29, 2020 
  
Dear Friends and Neighbors, 
  
We thank God that today, Monday, June 29, there are no additional cases of COVID-19 to report. 
 
As of Sunday, June 28, 2020, the number of positive COVID-19 cases was at Two Thousand, Two Hundred and Forty-Nine 
(2249). There are an additional Three Thousand, Five Hundred, and Eighty-Three (3583) individuals quarantined as a result of 
exposure to the virus. Since Saturday, June 20, there has been one death reported due to the virus. There are no additional deaths 
to report since that date. The total amount of fatalities remains at one-hundred and nine (109). 
 
We are relieved to see these numbers falling, but we must remain vigilant and continue to take all precautions.  
 
Stay safe, and may God continue to bless you. 
  
Creating One Plainfield, One Future 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
Adrian O. Mapp, Mayor 
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CITY OF PLAINFIELD 
 

OFFICE OF THE MAYOR 
CITY HALL 

515 WATCHUNG AVENUE 
PLAINFIELD, NEW JERSEY 07060 

(908) 753-3310 (OFFICE) 
(908) 753-3634 (FAX) 

Email: adrian.mapp@plainfieldnj.gov 

 

     

 

 

 

 
 

Adrian O. Mapp 
Mayor 
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